
Tupelo Soil and Water Conservation District 

 

May 17, 2022 

 

 

Members present:  Gil Shealy, Jerry Gaskin, Dave Davis, Joe Danford and 

Graham Dozier 

 

Other present:  Cathy Davis, and Scott Williams 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jerry Gaskin.  The minutes from 

the April 5, 2022, meeting was reviewed, and a motion was made by Gil Shealy 

to approve the minutes, Graham Dozier seconded they motion.  Motion carried. 

 

The treasurer’s report was given, the balance in the checking account is $20.49 

and savings is $2,894.22. 

 

Scott Williams, Soil Conservationist gave an overview of the activity in the 

Blountstown Field Office.    The office has 41 applications in total estimated 

$1,758,933.   29 applications estimated cost $1,447,595 in Calhoun County.  10 

applications estimated cost $200,191 in Liberty County.  2 applications estimated 

cost of $111,147 in Franklin County.  

A motion was made by Gil Shealy for Chairman, to sign the Memorandum of 

Agreements and Civil Rights Memorandum of Agreement between Natural 

Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) and the Tupelo Soil and Water 

Conservation District (CRSWCD).  Graham Dozier seconded the motion.  Motion 

carried. 

The Senate Bill 1078 was printed and distributed to the board.  After review 

with the board, after a long discussion the board has several questions that we 

have no answers for, just more questions that appears no one can answer at this 

time. 

The next meeting will be July 21st. With no further business the meeting was 

adjourned.  

 

 


